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Comments: Good morning, 

I have only lived in Alaska for the last 5 years, but my family and I plan on making it our permanent home. The

first winter I lived in Seward, I purchased a snowmachine and started exploring the Lost lake riding area. The

people I have had the privilege of meeting while enjoying the local riding areas have been amazing. I hope when

my 3 sons are old enough, they also have the opportunity to enjoy the same riding areas that I have. Please do

not close any of the currently open areas to motorized use, more areas need to be open to motorized use. 


